

Sullivan-Orange Counties New York

162 East Broadway Monticello, NY 12701 Tel: 845-796-1350 Fax: 845-796-3213

Steven Drobysh President

J. Richard Schwartz **Executive Director**

March 20, 2020

Dear Educational Learning Experience Families.

I am writing to update all of our families and staff. We will be closed as per the Executive Order from the Governor until Wednesday, April 1st, 2020, returning to school on Thursday April 2, 2020. In addition, we will be foregoing the spring break (April 6-13, 2020) and our program will be open during that time unless further guidance is given.

Please rest assured that our teachers and related service providers will continue to send activities home in order to keep some consistency. They will contact you throughout our closure period to support your children and yourselves as best as possible.

We continue to receive guidance from the county, state and federal level and are obligated to follow their directives.

Please continue to be safe and check our website (www.arcsullivanorange.org) and Facebook page for updates.

As your child's educational provider, we want to ensure each child gets the support they need through this time. We will be reaching out periodically to check in, in addition to sending home work for your child to do while school is not in session.

I will keep you all posted as things progress.

Thank you all for your support and if you have any questions please reach out.

Sincerely,

Beth Laub MS.Ed SBL Assistant Executive Director of Education Educational Learning Experience 845-564-1855

Achieve with us.